
Dog and Cat Rescue Samui Foundation
Brigitte Gomm
112/35 Moo 6 Bophut
Koh Samui, 84320 Suratthani
Tel: 077 413 490
Mobile: 081 893 94 43 
E-mail: info@samuidog.org
Website: www.samuidog.org

Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                                                                                           January  2014

Even though the official government-poisoning stopped many years ago, we are still faced with poisoning-cases 
on a weekly basis. A few times/year not only one dog has to suffer; we are repeatedly informed about mass 
poisoning in certain areas. The most recent case took place in the Ban Rak area, on the so called Ghost-Road. 
We have printed and put up posters in the area and hope to get some information regarding the cruel individual 
who has committed these crimes. If you have any information please contact us!

There is DOG POISONING going on in 
this area! Many dogs died already! 

These dogs are suffering an 
excruciating death! Keep your own 
dogs safe and keep an eye out for 

poisoned meat & fish on the ground!
There is a 3000 BAHT REWARD for the 

person that finds these BASTARDS!
Many of these dogs had collars on and 

were loved by their owners!!
We need to STOP this cruelty, 

please help!
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Operation list December 2013
Dog (Female) Dog (Male) Cat (Female) Cat (Male) Other Total
109 12 18 6 15 160

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can make even more 
progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly have made it a happier and safer 
place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes

Brigitte
and the DCRSF-Team     




















